Subject: Re: ULI Fall Meeting/Urban Revitalization Council ("URC")

From: Ellen Riotto <ellen@southpark.la>

Date: 06/16/2017 11:53 AM

To: Robert Buente <bbuente@1010dev.org>

Really looking forward to it Bob. Thank you for the opportunity.

Ellen Riotto
Interim Executive Director
South Park BID
1100 S Flower St, Suite #3400, Los Angeles, CA 90015
o. 213-663-1112
c. 401-439-8147
24/7: 866-560-9346

On Jun 16, 2017, at 11:10 AM, Robert Buente < buente@1010dev.org <mailto:bbuente@1010dev.org> > wrote:

Ellen:

Sent from my iPhone

Thanks for agreeing to speak at URC's October 25 lunch meeting. I'll get you more information as we get closer to the date.

Bob

Robert Buente

President/CE0

1010 Development Corporation

1001 South Hope Street

First Floor

Los Angeles, CA 90015

bbuente@1010dev.org <mailto:bbuente@1010dev.org>

213-749-0214 x202 (o)

213-749-3098 (f)

1 of 2 10/19/2018 08:27 AM

Re: ULI Fall Meeting/Urban Revitalization Council...

2 of 2 10/19/2018 08:27 AM